
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  9-14-24 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:44. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation on “When to go and when to stay.”  Gary Reeves shared 
a story on mountain flying. 
 
Carl thanked James, Will, and himself for providing lunch. 
 
Bill moved that the August minutes be accepted, Les seconded it, and the motion was 
approved. 
 
Guests included Jonathan Ledford and his son, Sanders; Jack Cauthen, Joe’s cousin; 
Jimmy Risher and his wife, Wanda; Malcolm Davis’ wife, Deidra; Coley Richardson’s wife. 
Judy; and Roy Sims.  
 
Darrell Miller joined as a new member. 
 
Our club received a lot of advertising at the CAF Hangar Hangover for loaning the train 
plane.  Ronnie Smith’s Lite fly-in is October 26 in Lucedale.  The Slobovia Pumpkin Drop is 
also October 26. 
 
Cheri thanked Les for buying all the furniture and accessories. 
 
Bill gave the financial report.  We are looking for liability insurance. 
 
Jim Richardson thanked Bill for how much work he did with our budget.  Les moved that 
we accept the audit committee report, Paul seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Boyd suggested putting lime on the runway after the fly-in.  James is inviting the PPC 
community to our fly-in. 
 
Wes provided an update on the evolving road and drainage situation and asked the club 
for some direction on how and when we want to proceed with a fix.  It is on hold before the 
fly-in. 
 
Carl went over the checklist of assignments for the October fly-in. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 1:05. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


